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Season’s Greetings! 
 

On behalf of everyone at Badlands Golf Course, we would like to wish you 

and your families the very best this holiday season! If it wasn’t for all our 

wonderful members, Badlands wouldn't be the same as it is today. We want to say 

thank you for your constant support throughout the years and the years to come. 

We consider you all our Badland’s family and we are very grateful for each and 

everyone of you. To show our gratitude we would like to invite all of you and your 

families to our Holiday Party December 14th, 2024 at 4:00pm. Badlands Golf 

Course will be providing food. We will also be doing a toy drive for “Toys For 

Tots”, please bring your donations the day of the event. Listed below are the 

options on how to sign up for the event. We hope to see you and your families 

there. Thank you.   

 

This year we have made many changes to the golf course. We would like to 

receive feedback from those changes that have happen this year. Please tell us of 

any improvements we can make to the course for the 2025 season. Throughout the 

years we have made improvements in reshaping the golf course. These are constant 

efforts of trimming trees, repairing tees and greens and changing the shape of the 

fairways and approaches. Some major changes during the course in the 2024 

season were the new golf carts, new signs on tee boxes.  New bigger tee boxes on 

holes 6 ladies/gold and 13, these tee boxes will be ready for the start of the 2025 

season. We greatly appreciate any feedback we can receive on future upgrades.  

  

We love sharing our home with every single one of you and we can’t wait 

to continue doing so. We look forward to building a future with each, and every 

one of you and your families. Thank you for allowing the Badlands Family to serve 

you and your family. Happy Holiday’s!  

 

Yours Sincerely 

Badlands Family  

 


